

March 24, 2005

Mr. Quentin Smith 39 Deer Run Road Hollis, NH 03049

Dear Mr. Smith:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Center for Excellence in Education, it is my pleasure to invite you to attend the twenty-second annual Research Science Institute (RSI) held in collaboration with the Massachusetts Institute of Technology. You are among 50 U.S. students chosen to attend our program for top math and science students. Approximately thirty students from other nations will also attend.

Please send us a letter of acceptance to the RSI postmarked no later than April 7, 2005. RSI 2005 will take place at MIT from June 26 to August 6, 2005. You should plan to arrive at MIT on Sunday, June 26 and depart on Saturday, August 6, 2005. More program details will follow upon our receipt of your acceptance.

Congratulations! We look forward to having you with us.

Dayyor

øann P. DiGennaro

President

Honorary Board Member

President Jimmy Carter Senator William H. Frist Senator Joseph I. Lieben Congressman Tom Davi Congresswoman Ellen T

Board of Trustees

Mel Chaskin, Chairman

Bill Andresen The Hon, Caroline E, Ba John D. Bergen The Hon, Frank C. Carlucc Red Cavaney The Hon. Anne Collins Dr. Mary DeLong Joann P. DiGennaro, Es Betty Dranow Nicholas S. Gouletas H.E. Bahia El Hariri Michael H. Jordan Raymond C. Kubacki David Lec Admiral W.A. Owens, U James C. Paul

Cynthia Pickett Stevenso David K. Rensin

The Hon, Thomas R. Pi-

Diane Sawyer

Fred Weinert

Gavle Wilson

D 1577

President

JPD/mpb